
Volunteer Officer Report February 2020  

Sophie Boswell – School of Education Rep    

What has been worked on in the past month?  

I have arranged speak week with the lecturers so that I can get planning on how we will do it. 
Speak week will be the same as last time as it worked for the School of Education 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Had a rep meeting and went really well 

Plans for next month  

Start a buddy system with second and first year students and speak week 

 


